
From: Peter Hewitt   
Sent: 08 March 2023 10:15 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  

 
Subject: Objection to Solar Farm on Land East of Pelham substation, Maggots End Manuden - 
Application number: S62A/2022/0011 
 
I am writing to object to the application to construct a solar farm comprising ground mounted solar 
arrays together with (among other things) battery storage, inverter cabins, a substation, fencing and 
CCTV cameras on land near Pelham Substation Maggots End Road Manuden CM23 1BJ 
 
My name is Peter Hewitt, and I live at .  
 
The reasons for my objection are  primarily misuse of prime arable farmland when other sites would 
be more suitable and the destruction of already poor quality local roads by construction traffic.  
 




